
 

.  

366 Luna Drive 

   Las Vegas, NM  87701      

        (505) 454-2500 

 

 

Dear Merchant: 

   The Luna Community College (LCC) Car Show Club through the LCC Foundation is currently 

soliciting donations as door prizes for our participants for the 10
th

 Annual Custom Car Show. The Car 

Show will take place on June 7, 2014 on the LCC Campus from 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

This event has become such a great success over the years that our list of participants continues to grow 

more and more every year. Not only does this event benefit the students at LCC, but it also benefits the 

economy of the City of Las Vegas and its surrounding area.  

Proceeds from this car show will be used to benefit the LCC Automotive Technology Scholarship fund. 

Please remember that all donations through the LCC Foundation is a Tax write off because its 501 (c)3 

status.  

If you should have any questions regarding this event, you may call Anthony Baca at 505-454-2591/505-

429-0425, Gene Sandoval at 505-454-2590, or Sarah Flores, LCC Foundation Executive Director at 505-

454-5367.  

 

Thank you for your time and support!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anthony Baca. LCC Car Show Club 

 

 

Gene Sandoval, LCC Car Show Club 

 

 

Sarah Flores, LCC Foundation Executive Director 

 

 

Type of Donation:___________________________________________________________________  


